
          January 21, 2020 

South Pymatuning Township Budget Continuation Meeting 

The continuation meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was held January 21, 

2020 at 9:00 a.m. in the municipal building with Supervisors Laurel Alexander, Chairman, Matthew 

Chalupka and William Klumph present. 

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag. 

There were no visitors present. 

A motion by Chairman, Laurel Alexander to have Paul Ferm, Chief of Police, get the two (2) new Chevrolet 

Tahoes equipped with police cages and any other need equipment at the Mercer County Council of 

Government at the cost of $19,400.00.  William Klumph seconded the motion.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

A motion to rescind the November 26, 2019, motion to purchase two (2) Ford Explorers was made by 

Supervisor Laurel Alexander, Chairman.  The motion was second by William Klumph.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

The Supervisors continued with a lengthy discussion of multiple line items on the 2020 Township Budget. 

The meeting was recessed at 12:21 p.m. until January 27, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Keith McKnight 

Secretary 

 

  

  

 

 


